

Vane Close, Thorpe St. Andrew, Norwich. NR7 OUS

Tel: 01603 436180

Email: office-ds@yare-edu.org.uk
Website: dussindaleprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Louise Norgate

Tuesday 14th June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year R Educational Visit to Gressenhall Farm and Workhouse -'Once Upon a Time' experience

As part of their learning about stories and traditional tales, Year R are planning to visit Gressenhall Farm and Workhouse on Monday 4^{th} July 2022. The total cost for the visit, including transport by coach is £390. To cover the cost of the visit we are asking parents for voluntary contributions of £10.00 payable via Pupil Asset. Although contributions towards the cost are voluntary, if insufficient funds are received the visits may not go ahead.

Your child should wear their school uniform tshirt and sweatshirt, but can wear jeans, joggers, legging or shorts and trainers. They also need to bring a waterproof, sunhat, sun screen, snack and water bottle.

All previously booked hot lunches on this day will be cancelled on Pupil Asset.

Therefore, should you wish for your child to have a school packed lunch, please ensure that this is ordered via Pupil Asset. If a school packed lunch <u>has not</u> been ordered via Pupil Asset you will be required to provide a home packed lunch.

To enable your child to attend the visit, please provide consent via Pupil Asset by Wednesday 29th June. Please note consent must be ticked as well as payment paid.

If you would like to accompany us to this event, as a parent helper, please contact your child's class teacher via the class email address.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Hymers, Mrs Bunn and Miss Cook Year R Team















